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Director’s Message
Dear Parents,

Thank you to all of you who returned your forms telling us whether you wanted Blended Learning or
100% distance learning for your children. It has been helpful to have that information and, now that the
decisions are fixed for the rest of the term, we are able to plan what is the best way to deliver our
curriculum in the most effective way to each group. For all of us, it is a learning process as we adapt to
the needs of the students in school and those studying online.

There have been a very small number of Covid-19 cases amongst the students since we started on 23rd
August and all of the students in the Senior School and the Primary School contracted the coronavirus
infection outside the school. I have been encouraged by that statistic, as it indicates that our preventative
measures are being effective and that staff and students are appropriately following the safe protocols. |
thank everyone for making a strong contribution to the safety and health of us all.

We were honoured on Monday to welcome Her Highness Sheikha Moza bint Nasser, Chairperson of Qatar
Foundation, Her Excellency Sheikha Hind bint Hamad Al-Thani, Vice Chairperson and CEO of Qatar
Foundation and Buthaina Al-Nuamai, President Pre-University Education to the Senior School. Her
Highness was keen to see first-hand how Blended Learning was working at the school. She toured all the
Grades in the Senior School that day, (which was all but Grade 11, who were studying online) and spoke
to the students in each of the classes she visited. She was particularly interested to know why the
students preferred Blended Learning. In some classes she was also able to speak to the students online. It
would be fair to say that the students (and Faculty) were astounded and delighted to see Her Highness at
the school!

Thank you to all parents for the support of their children as they study online. All students benefit
enormously from having the support of the parents with their studies and that is particularly the case, at
the moment. You are making a vital contribution to your children’s learning.

Best wishes,

Stephen Meek
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